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Please keep our flying site 

clean by removing all 

trash and debris when you 

finish flying for the day! 

July! 

It’s time for the big one! 

The rain has hopefully settled into a normal mode and it looks 
like we have good weather coming for Warbirds. Brian tells us 
that pre-registration is ahead of last year by a goodly amount 
and more vendors than before have signed on. 

This means that we will need all the help we can get. 

Dick Stewart is heading up the off site parking for Saturday, the 
more people that volunteer for that duty, the less time anyone 

has to spend at the campground. 

On Saturday we will dedicate a plaque in memory of Carl 
Cantera. 

The AMA will be represented in force at this year’s event; Jim 
Cherry, Greg Hahn, Dave Mathewson and Bliss Teague all 
plan to attend. We will have an AMA booth for people to get to 
know the officers and for the public to learn about the organi-
zation. 

Come out, see the best Warbirds show in the Country; help to 
make it better. Let’s make everyone feel welcome! 

See Ya, 

John 
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Delaware R/C Club Meeting Minutes 

General Membership Meeting of the Delaware R/C Club 

Tuesday June 2, 2009 

 

President John Kirchstein called to order at 7:00PM. 

  

Guests: None 

 

Show and Tell: 

Eldon Hamrick brought a J3 Cub. 

 

Treasurer Report:  Mark McQuaide 

 

Old Business: 

IMAC contest set for June 6-7th. 

AMA card for 2.4 GHz flyers must be displayed on hat or in radio im-

pound. 

72 MHz must use radio impound pins. 

 

New Business: 

Warbirds Over Delaware - Need help with remote parking, please see 

Dick Stewart. 

A motion for the club to pick up the balance of the plaque cost for Carl 

Cantera was made and approved by the attending membership. 

 

Safety Report: 

The flight stations are being taken down and redesigned. 

 

Submitted by: Greg Schock / Secretary 
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The State of Delaware is now providing Park pass purchases online (there is a $2 

handling fee).  You can go to www.destateparks.com and follow the links or try to 

cut and paste the following URL in your browser: 

https://egov.dnrec.state.de.us/egovpublic/dnrec/disp?doc=shoppingcart&op=catalo

g&channel=public&CatalogType=ParksAndRecreationPasses 

Delaware RC Dues for 2009 are payable online 

Park Passes for 2009 are payable online 

We have setup the website and our membership application so that you may now 

download the application, fill it out on-screen, mail it to Mark and pay the dues by 

PayPal. Presently, you must go to PayPal and send the money to the dues ad-

dress: dues@delawarerc.org 

Never too early to start preparing for the annual Delaware R/C Club auction.  This 
years event date will be November 7, 2009 at Shue Middle School.  For more infor-

mation please contact the auction event director Dick Stewart at: 
balticply@aol.com 

Delaware R/C Club Auction 

New Delaware R/C Website 

Our Club now has a new website design. Please check it out and report any prob-

lems. Depending on your browsers settings, you may have to hit your Refresh but-

ton to see the updated pages.  The main objective of this new site was to provide 

as much current information on a single page without have to navigate the site to 

check updated information.  The Warbirds Pilot Note page still has the old look. 

This will be edited shortly.  Things on the list to do: I want to have the header logo 

change with each page refresh. For this, I need high resolution digital images that I 

can crop and edit. If you have a photo that you would like to submit, please feel free 

to email it to me at brianpasternak2001@yahoo.com.  Brian 

Lums Pond IMAC Challenge Results 

For more information on the recent Lums Pond IMAC Challenge 
Scores: Click HERE  
Photos: Click HERE 

Contest Report: Click HERE 

mailto:dues@delawarerc.org?subject=Dues
http://www.mini-iac.com/Portals/0/Regions/NE/Events/221/report_results.html
http://www.mini-iac.com/Regions/Northeast/NEGallery/tabid/83/Default.aspx
http://www.mini-iac.com/Regions/Northeast/NENewsEvents/tabid/61/articleType/ArticleView/articleId/172/Two-Tonyrsquos-Lums-Pond-IMAC-Challenge-6667.aspx


President: John Kirchstein John@kirchstein.net 

Vice President: Tim Asbury spyderr@atlanticbb.net 

Secretary: Greg Schock dadschock@msn.com 

Treasurer: Mark McQuaide markmcquaide@verizon.net 

Safety Officer: Preston LeSage phlesage@comcast.net 

N/L Editor: Vaughn LeSage vlesage@verizon.net 

Glitch Busters 
is a monthly publication of the 

Delaware R/C Club: 
www.delawarerc.org 
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Set Your Course for Upcoming Club Events 

Warbirds Over Delaware July 9-12, 2009 

Helis Over Delaware July 24-26, 2009 

mailto:markmcquaide@verizon.net
http://www.delawarerc.org

